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Company Statement Regarding Inclusion of 

BCAP on the IDX Special Monitoring Board 

Jakarta, 3 June 2024 — PT MNC Kapital Indonesia Tbk (IDX: BCAP) or the Company acknowledges the recent 

decline in its share price following the Full Call Auction. We understand this fluctuation may cause concern for 

our valued investors and we want to take this opportunity to provide clarity and reaffirm our commitment to 

long-term value creation. 

 

On 25 March 2024, the Indonesian Stock Exchange (IDX) implemented a Full Call Auction system for stocks on the 

Special Monitoring Board. One of the criteria that triggers this Board inclusion is the average price of shares 

during the last six months on the Regular Market is less than IDR 51.00. 

 

However, the inclusion of the Company in this Special Monitoring Board does not reflect our fundamentals. 

 

Fundamentally, we are in the very good condition. As an integrated financial services provider, the Company is 

on the right track in delivering end-to-end financial solutions to the entire community.  

 

The Company is also accelerating business expansion by increasing partnerships based on recurring transactions 

and white-labeling. The partnership strategy effectively capture new business and customer opportunities, 

increase brand value, enrich the variety of products and services, and drive transaction volume, leading to 

sustainable growth in the Company's performance in the future. 

 

The sound fundamentals presented above builds investor confidence. The Company is certain that this matter 

will be resolved soon. We will take all the necessary actions to return BCAP back to the Main Board.  

 

-o0o-  

For further information, please contact: 

Natassha Yunita  

Head of Investor Relations 

natassha.yunita@mncgroup.com 

ir.bcap@mncgroup.com  

 

PT MNC Kapital Indonesia Tbk 

MNC Bank Tower 21/F, MNC Center 

Jl. Kebon Sirih Kav 21-27, Menteng 

Central Jakarta 10340, Indonesia 

Phone : +6221 2970 9700  

www.mncfinancialservices.com 
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